Grayshott, Hindhead, Surrey.

9 February 2009

Thrive Landscapes

Holybourne, Alton, Hants,

Dear Steve

We would like to thank you for the wonderful job you did for us on our new rear patio and driveway.

We are especially pleased at how well you cut the travertine slabs around the circular shape of the pond and all our visitors remark on how good it looks.

The driveway receives many favourable comments and in fact when we were at our local residents AGM recently, many people asked where we lived on the estate and on hearing where we lived, many comments were, oh you are the people with the lovely driveway.

The finishing touches, like reseeding adjacent grass, clearing away every bit of debris and even sweeping down all effected areas was also greatly appreciated.

We would recommend your services to anyone interested in a new or replacement patio or driveway and are more than happy for you to bring any potential customer to see our finished project.

We wish you well for the coming year.

Yours sincerely

Holling

Holl

John and Daphne Milton

Daphne Multon